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OFFICER DECISION RECORD 
	Officer: Strategic Director – David Evans-Head of Health and Communities 
	Date of Decision: 12/1/2022


	Title/Reference:  Acceptance of PCC Safer Streets 2 Grant Funding-Additional funding as of 15/11/2021
Delegated Decision Ref: 22/02/HC

	Consultee Member (if applicable): Not applicable


	Record of Decision: Acceptance of PCC Safer Streets 2 additional capital Funding of £15,000.  The safer streets funding is allocated specifically for MDC to carry out the following project works together with its community safety partners as follows :
Additional Fixed CCTV    
£15,000 
Conditions of acceptance include the following:
· Up to £15,000 for two additional CCTV cameras – One to be located on Welbeck Street looking up Newcastle Street and another camera on Newcastle Street looking up Manvers Street. 

· Actual spend to date will be paid within 30 days of receipt by the PCC of the monitoring information and invoice in respect of the period 1 January to 31 March 2022. 

· Ensuring all the funding is spent and activity delivered by 21st March 2022 – no spend or activity may be carried forward. 

· Implementing the project deliverables including match funding interventions. 

· Working in accordance with the Nottinghamshire Safer Streets Project Plan, Project terms of Reference (TOR) and performance framework and discussing all work with the nominated lead; and  

· Agreeing to return monitoring data in relation to the funding as requested as identified in the Project Performance Framework 



	

	Legal Powers / Authority: Procurement Policy of Revenue spend under £50,000. 


	Implications:

You should also consult any other relevant officers if you think the decision will have an impact on their areas of responsibility.
	Relevant Legislation: Not applicable (amend as appropriate)


	
	Finance: Dawn Edwards- To accept funding

arrangements and agreement with PCC 


	
	HR: Not applicable


	
	Climate Change: No implications on the Council. 



	
	Data Protection: Not applicable


	
	Human Rights: The Human Rights Act 1998 is not engaged as an individual is not directly affected by the recommendation


	
	Equality and Diversity: – 
It is considered that the proposed actions are fair and equitable in their content and are not discriminative on the grounds of equality and human rights.


	In consultation with:

(Where applicable)


	Head of Paid Service: N/A

	
	Deputy Monitoring Officer: No specific Comments 

	
	Section 151 Officer: No Specific Comments 

	Signature of Decision Taker:

(Please do not ‘pp’)


	David Evans, Head of Health & Communities


Please send all decision for publication to: Democratic Services, at democraticservices@mansfield.gov.uk.
All decisions with exempt information should be sent to Mark Pemberton, Democratic Services Manager at mpemberton@mansfield.gov.uk.
